HEART TO HEART

The Official Newsletter of the Sacred Heart Foundation

A foundation providing scholarships to individuals studying to be priests and brothers of the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart anywhere in the world.

IN THIS ISSUE-

President's Remarks 2

Planned Giving 2

MSC World News 3

Getting to Know Those You Support 3

Foundation Awards Scholarships 4

50th Annual Benefit Dinner 4

8th Annual Golf Tournament 5

Raffle Tickets Form 5

Are You a Foundation Member 6

Membership Form 6

Memorials and More 7



The Easter Story

Carrying the cross by himself, Jesus went to the place called Skull Hill (in Hebrew, Golgotha). There they crucified him. There were two others crucified with him, one on either side, with Jesus between them. And Pilate posted a sign over him that read, "Jesus of Nazareth, the King of the Jews." The place where Jesus was crucified was near the city; and the sign was written in Hebrew, Latin, and Greek, so that many people could read it. Then the leading priests said to Pilate, "Change it from 'The King of the Jews' to 'He said, I am King of the Jews.'" Pilate replied, "What I have written, I have written. It stays exactly as it is." When the soldiers had crucified Jesus, they divided his clothes among the four of them. They also took his robe, but it was seamless, woven in one piece from the top. So they said, "Let's not tear it but throw dice to see who gets it." This fulfilled the Scripture that says, "They divided my clothes among themselves and threw dice for my robe." So that is what they did. (John 19:17-24) Jesus knew that everything was now finished, and to fulfill the Scriptures he said, "I am thirsty." A jar of sour wine was sitting there, so they soaked a sponge in it, put it on a hyssop branch, and held it up to his lips. When Jesus had tasted it, he said, "It is finished!" Then he bowed his head and gave up his spirit. (John 19:28-30) Afterward Joseph of Arimathea, who had been a secret disciple of Jesus (because he feared the Jewish leaders), asked Pilate for permission to take Jesus' body down. When Pilate gave him permission, he came and took the body away. Nicodemus, the man who had come to Jesus at night, also came, bringing about seventy-five pounds of embalming ointment made from myrrh and aloes. Together they wrapped Jesus' body in a long linen cloth with the spices, as is the Jewish custom of burial. The place of crucifixion was near a garden, where there was a new tomb, never used before. And so, because it was the day of preparation before the Passover and since the tomb was close at hand, they laid Jesus there. (John 19:38-42) Early Sunday morning, while it was still dark, Mary Magdalene came to the tomb and found that the stone had been rolled away from the entrance. She ran and found Simon Peter and the other disciple, the one whom Jesus loved. She said, "They have taken the Lord's body out of the tomb, and I don't know where they have put him!" Peter and the other disciple ran to the tomb to see. The other disciple outran Peter and got there first. He stooped and looked in and saw the linen cloth lying there, but he didn't go in. Then Simon Peter arrived and went inside. He also noticed the linen wrappings lying there, while the cloth that had covered Jesus' head was folded up and lying to the side. Then the other disciple also went in, and he saw and believed -- (John 20:1-8)



A WORD FROM OUR PRESIDENT

This year, the Sacred Heart Foundation will award \$110,000 in scholarships to candidates in the United States, Colombia, Cameroon, Dominican Republic, Haiti, Fiji and India. This is truly a remarkable amount and speaks to the strength of the Foundation and the vision Fr. Aubin had when he helped establish the Sacred Heart Foundation in 1967. Throughout the year, the Foundation staff, board members, and volunteers hold fundraisers to raise enough *money to cover our operating* expenses. When you buy raffle tickets, play in our golf tournament, attend our dinner in September, and renew your annual membership, you are doing your part to support the Sacred Heart Foundation. The path to becoming a priest or brother takes time. Of course, it takes money as well. The funds we raise today help to offset some of those costs. Fortunately, that money comes back to us, both directly, when a priest or brother educated over there, comes to serve us here, as well as indirectly when the Catholic Church in Asia, Africa, and the Americas is strengthened by a new generation of men dedicated to the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart. Please know that your support is truly appreciated. From all of us at the Sacred Heart Foundation, we wish you a very Happy Easter.

Planned Giving

Are you turning 72 this year? Has your financial institution told you that you have to take a required minimum distribution from your IRA? Are you thinking to yourself, "I don't really need that money"? If so, it may make sense to call your financial advisor and ask her to set up a charitable distribution directly from your IRA.

Individuals over age 70 can donate up to \$100,000 from an IRA directly to a qualified charity without triggering any federal income taxes. Under the qualified charitable distributions provision, you request a distribution from your IRA and provide your financial advisor with the name and address of the qualifying charity. The distribution can be sent directly to the charity of your choice...like the Sacred Heart Foundation!

There are a number of potential tax benefits to you for making a charitable contribution directly from your IRA. (1) Income tax on the distribution is avoided, even if you do not itemize deductions and even if your gifts exceed the percentage of income limits for charitable deductions. (2) The distribution does not increase your adjusted gross income for purposes of reducing itemized deductions, nor does it limit the amount of deductible medical expenses or miscellaneous itemized deductions or increase the taxation of your Social Security benefits. (3) If the state you live in determines taxable income based on federal adjusted gross income, there is no state income tax on the distribution, even if the state does not allow the charitable deduction.

Maybe now is the time to speak to your financial advisor or tax professional to see if a donation directly from your IRA to the Sacred Heart Foundation, makes sense for you.

We Need to Talk about Membership. It Matters.



-Annual individual membership is \$10/person.
-Membership year is April 1 to March 31.
-If you can contribute more than the \$10 membership fee, your generosity will be most appreciated.

Membership includes the following:

-Remembrance in the daily prayers and good works of MSC's

-Membership Card(s)
-Newsletters

-Eligibility to vote at the annual meeting -Every membership supports our mission of providing financial assistance to MSC students

Sacred Heart Foundation

320 West Lynde Street
Watertown, New York 13601
(315)782-3344
Office Hours:
Monday-Thursday 9-2
e-mail: mail@sacredheartfoundation.

com

HONORARY COUNCIL

Father Pierre Aubin, MSC
Bruce Bezanilla
Timothy F. Brady, DDS
Walter P. Cummings
Paul DiFabion
John Gaffney
Richard Gefell
Beverly A. Hennigan
William R. Jesmore, CPA
Fr. Richard Kennedy, MSC
Mary McDonald Mascott
Nancy A. Navarra
Patrick Pearson, CPA
Linda Petrie
John T. Tucker

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President
Patrick Signor
Vice-President
Todd Murrock
Treasurer
Tamasina Sharlow, CPA
Secretary
Judy Pearson, RN

Thomas Bruno
Rose Busler
Frances Calarco
William Caprara
Fr. Raymond Diesbourg, MSC
Julie Hutchins
Nancy McCabe
Frank Reff
Dcn. Bernard Slate
Mark Thompson
Daniel Villa

STAFF
Business Manager—
Sabrina Rizzo-Moots

WEBSITE www.sacredheartfoundation.com

MSC World News





Fr. Vito Kelekele, MSC

Province Of The Pacific Islands

The Province of the Pacific Islands had their first Provincial Chapter beginning January 22 at the Pacific Regional Seminary. Our Congratulations go to Fr. Vito Kelekele, MSC. Fr. Vito hails from Leava, Wallace and Futuna. He professed his first vows as a Missionary of the Sacred Heart on August 12, 1999. He received the Sacrament of the Holy Orders to the priesthood on June 29, 2006. Fr. Vito's position was approved by the Superior General of the MSC, Fr. Absalón Alvarado Tovar, MSC, was present at the Chapter with his MSC brothers. Fr. Vito recently served as Pastor of Holy Spirit Parish, Veivatuloa, Fiji, and as Professor of Theology, Ethics, and Anthropology at the Pacific Regional Seminary, Suva, Fiji.

Province of Sao Palo, Brazil

Congratulations to Fr. Luís Carlos Araújo Moraes, MSC, who was elected as the new Provincial of the MSC Province of São Palo, Brazil, on January 12, 2023, with the presence of Fr. Absalon Alvarado, MSC. Luis Carlos made his first profession of vows on January 31, 1993, as a Missionary of the Sacred Heart, took perpetual vows on December 8, 1995, and was ordained on January 25, 1997.



Fr. Luís Carlos Araújo Moraes, MSC

<u>Getting to Know Those You Support</u>



John Lucas is from Bangalore, India. John tells us what attracted him to the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart "The way the fathers and brothers relate with others in a friendly manner, down to earth, attracted me to spend time with them (which) later motivated me to become part of the congregation." During his free time, John enjoys listening to music and traveling. Some of his hobbies are reading and drawing. John is in his third year of Theology.

Loakim Labeta is from Wailoku, Fiji. Loakim tells us what attracted him to the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart "The spirituality and the charism that have shown in the life of the MSC community based on love and service through simple and humble way of life." During his free time, Loakim enjoys learning new things. Some of his hobbies include exercising and reading. Loakim is in his sixth year of Theology.



Please keep John and Loakim as well as all of our scholarship recipients in your prayers as they continue their studies. Thank you for all your support. It is through your donations that we are able to provide the financial support they need.

Foundation Awards Scholarships

The Sacred Heart Foundation Board of Directors is pleased to announce that \$110,000 in scholarship awards for 2023 was approved at the March board meeting. The Scholarship Committee reviewed applications from seven different provinces. Fifty-two MSC seminary students will receive financial assistance. This is possible only through the generosity of our supporters. This is the highest annual award that the Sacred Heart Foundation has dispensed in scholarships. Since inception, the Sacred Heart Foundation has awarded over \$2.34 million in scholarships to seminarians around the world.

The Mission of the Sacred Heart Foundation is to raise funds to provide financial assistance for the education of future priests and brothers of the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart.

Thank you for making these scholarships possible!

of awards
2
10
17
8
6
9



About the Upcoming 50th Annual Benefit Dinner

Sacred Heart Foundation

Presents

Tuesday, September 26, 2023

Hilton Garden Inn 1290 Arsenal Street Watertown, NY

6:00 PM Social Hour 7:00 PM Dinner

\$50 per ticket

Dinner Choices - Beef, Chicken and Vegetarian

Dinner Book Tribute

Space is now available in the 50th 50th Annual Benefit Dinner commemorative dinner book for Memorial Tributes to deceased friends and relatives, or a Living Tribute to honor a living relative or friend. If you have remembered someone in the past, a renewal form will be mailed to you. We hope you will renew your tribute. Contact the Sacred Heart Foundation office at (315) 782-3344 or visit our website to submit a form. Forms are due July 1, 2023

Sponsor the Annual Dinner

Ad space is now available in the 50th commemorative dinner book for Business and/or Family sponsorship. We hope you will support the Annual Benefit Dinner as a Sponsor. If you have a business and wish to have it listed, or if you wish to have a family sponsorship, please contact the Sacred Heart Foundation at (315) 782-3344 or visit our website to submit a sponsorship form. Forms are due by July 1, 2023.

Tickets can be purchased through our website, sacredheartfoundation.com/benefit-dinner or by contacting our office. You can also purchase dinner tickets from any Foundation board and honorary council member.

Sacred Heart Foundation presents 8th Annual Frank Caprara Memorial Golf Tournament

Where: Highland Meadows Golf Course

When: Wednesday, June 21, 2023

Rain Date: Wednesday, June 28, 2023

What Time: Registration 8 AM - Shotgun 9 AM



Cost: Captain & Crew - \$500/Team Singles Welcome - \$125/Player

Fee includes: Golf, Carts, Skins, Plated Dinner, Prizes, a Chance at TWO hole -in-one contests, and a Complimentary Hot Dog /Hamburger at the turn.

Team Prizes

1st Place Women's Team - \$500 1st Place Men's/Mixed Team - \$500

Proceeds Benefit Sacred Heart Foundation
All proceeds from the golf tournament aid in supporting our mission to raise funds to provide financial assistance for the education of those studying to become future priests and brothers of the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart.

Don't forget to send in your \$100.00 for a Hole Sponsorship or you can register online @ sacredheartfoundation.com/golf

Application forms will be available through the Sacred Heart Foundation website or by contacting Tom Bruno, Sr.: (315) 782-0436 Sabrina Moots: Foundation Office (315) 782-3344

Cash Raffle Ticket Drawing June 21, 2023

Use the form below to purchase raffle tickets. All raffle tickets must be returned to the Foundation office no later than June 11, 2023 to be included in the drawing.

Phone #:	Number of tickets you wish to purchase:	_
Address:		
Print Name:		

Ticket Cost: \$30 for 10 tickets Prizes: 1st place - \$500 2nd place - \$300 3rd place - \$200

Are You a Foundation Member?

These individuals and businesses have paid dues for their 2023 membership as recorded.

Payments were received from November 2, 2022, to March 14, 2023

Your membership tells the world you are a member of our team!

If there are any questions, please call the office at (315) 782-3344 or email mail@sacredheartfoundation.com

Paul & Anne Adams	Walter & MaryAnn Cummings	Ronald & Susanne Hochmuth	Michael May	Thomas Roman
John & Annette Alteri	John & Lorna Delles	Nathan & Kathryn Holloway	Joseph & Nancy McCabe	P. Thomas & Christine Sanford
Douglas & Mary Anderson	David & Anne Delles	Paul & Janet Ingro	Joseph & Josephine McCarthy	Sally Scanlon
Darrel & Margaret Aubertine	r Thomas & Nancy DeLosh	William & Joyce Jesmore	James & Joanne McClusky	Dr. Frank & Susan Schepis
Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC	Fr. David Deluca, MSC	Bonnie Johnston	Alice Mary McDermott	Duane & Rosemary Schwendy
Major Bill & Liz Bamann	Verna M. Docteur	Herbert Jollett	Alice McDonald-Wester	Helen Sciarra
Brianna Barber	Cheryl Dunaway-Bigness	David Kamide	William McGurrin	James & Tamasina Sharlow
William & Mary Lynn Barden	Dr. Francis & Betty Farrell	Frank & Beverly Kearing	Patricia B. McIlroy	Patrick & Julie Signor
John & Christine Bedard	James & Madeline Farrell	Pamela Kennedy	Matthew McKenna	Dcn. Bernard Slate
Mary Jane Bertrand	Sr. Mary Louise Fiedler, SSJ	Charles & Judy Killmer	John & Joan Mitchell	Phyllis Smith
Peggy Bracken	John Fitzgerald	Bill & Bernadette Kirchgessner	John & Jean Monigan	John & Patty Spicer
Dr. Tim & Peg Brady	Lawrence & Marsha Fothe	Lawrence & JoAnne Kozlowski	Arthur Montondo	C. William & Teresa Stoodley
Robert & Joanne Brownyard	James & Margaret Fraser	Raymond & Jo Ann Krull	Julie Moots	Bridgette Stumps
Thomas & Barbara Bruno	Dcn. Neil & Delinda Fuller	Chester & Antoinette Kubis	David Moran	Edward Sweeny
Thomas J. & Sandra Bruno	Ann Fusco	Donald & Barbara La Flame	Tony & Kay Morgia	Dr. Mary & Paul Taylor
Sylvia Buduson	John Gaffney	Rev. Arthur LaBaff	Amy Murrock	Douglas & Katrina Thomas
Susanne Bush	Ed & Yolanda Galluccio	James Lafferty	Michel Natali	Thomas & Linda Todd
Donald Calarco	Robert Gefell	Mary Lanfear	David & Nancy Navarra	Dcn. Jack & Mary Lou Trombly
Francee Calarco	Rick & Michelle Gefell	Christopher & Julie Lapointe	James & Patricia Newell	Daniel & Nancy Villa
Dr. Joseph Cannella	Frank & Coryne Gorri	Roseanne Laverty	Vincente & Aida Novales	Stephen & Linda Watson
Charles & Maureen Caprara	Glen & Martha Grant	Mark & Deborah Loftus	Dennis & Kareta Olshfski	Helen West
Terence & Susan Carlin	Peter & Julie Grieco	Brittany Lothrop	Lyola O'Reilly	Gary & Kim West
Catherine Carr	Doris Grunert	Nicola & Kazue Luciani	Patrick & Judy Pearson	Msgr. Paul Whitmore
Connie Cavallario	Guilfoyle Ambulance Service	Sr. Mary Eamon Lyng, SSJ	Ronald & Celia Perciaccante	Dcn. Don & Joyce Wilder
Michael & Penny Clark	Jack & Sharon Hammond	John Manfred	Linda Petrie	Jill Wiley
Robert & Regina Clawson	Mary Anne Hanley	Joseph & Mary Ann Margrey	Thomas & Geraldine Petroff	Nancie Williams
Peter & Susan Clough	William & Florence Heldt	Anthony Marra	Tim & Vickie Phillips	Stephen & Lois Wright
Rev. Douglas Comstock	Fr. Earl Henley, MSC	Dennis & Barbara Marshall	Philip & Roxanne Pratt	Bruce & Patricia Zicari
Sr. Janet Coseo, SSJ	Bev Hennigan	Anthony & Mary Martocci	Harold & Brenda Premo, Jr.	
Peter & Verna Crabb	John & Sally Hentze	Ralph & June Marzano	Frank Reff	
Rose Crupi	Mary Hermann	Ted & Mary Mascott	Betty Reff	
Roy & Karen Culbertson	Clara & John Hermann	Dcn. Kevin & Kathy Mastellon	Joseph & Carol Rich	
A: -1 ml	1. W 41	4		W

A very special Thank You to those who contribute more than the minimum dues each year. Your generosity is a blessing to the Foundation.

-Julie Hutchins, Membership Committee Chair

Sacred Heart Foundation Membership Application 320 West Lynde Street, Watertown, NY 13601 (315)782-3344			
Member Name:	Phone Number:		
Address:	City:	State:	Zip:
Email:	·		
Additional Member/Spouse Name:			
Membership dues are \$10 per person, per year. However, you may wish to increase your level of giving.			
Please check:\$10\$20	\$30 Oth	er: \$	
My payment of \$ is enclosed (make checks payable to Sacred Heart Foundation).			
Charge my credit card \$Visa	MasterCard	AmEx	Discover
Card Number Expirat	ion Date CVV	V Code Signature	,

Sacred Heart Foundation - Living Memorial

November 2, 2022 - March 14, 2023

Donor	In Loving Memory
Sr. Janet Coseo, SSJ	A. Donald Evans
Mr. & Mrs. James Farrell	Andrew Hermanowski
Mr. & Mrs. William Flynn	Anita Teresa Sheets
Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan	Beverly Carte
Mrs. Lori Brennan	Bill Brennan
Mr. Edward Sweeny	Bob & Dot Sweeny
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Tarzia	Carl & Beverly Lamica
Mr. & Mrs. Rejean Roux	Carole & Camille Roux
Mrs. Bev Hennigan	<u>Carolyn Montondo</u>
Mr. Lawrence Carroll, Jr.	Cecelia Carroll
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw	Charlotte DeLawder
Dcn. Bernard Slate	Dean Honeywell
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Ingro	Deborah Fazio
Mr. & Mrs. James Farrell	Esther Chauncey
Msgr. Paul Whitmore	Fr. Durin, MSC
Ms. Anne Piroli	Francis Mitchell
Mr. John Gaffney	Francis Mitchell
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe	Francis Mitchell
Ms. Colleen Gallagher	Francis Mitchell
Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt	<u>Gary Salmon</u>
Mr. & Mrs. James Fraser	Gary Salmon
Dr. & Mrs. Francis Farrell	George Sheldon
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy	Glenn Buckingham
Mrs. Patricia McIlroy	H. Jack VanBrocklin
Mrs. Roxanne Pratt	Helen Buskirk Cannella
Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt	Irma Geng
Mr. & Mrs. James Fraser	Irma Geng
Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt	Jack Charlebois
Dcn. & Mrs. Jack Trombly	<u>James Whitaker</u>
Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan	Janice McDonald
3.6 0.3.6 D'11.77' 1	Jill Hembrook
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Kirchgessner	<u>Joan Martin</u>
Dcn. Bernard Slate	<u> John Hill</u>
Dr. & Mrs. Timothy Brady	<u>John Hill</u>
Mrs. Bev Hennigan	<u> John Hill</u>
Mr. & Mrs. Ted Mascott	John Hill
Mr. Dennis LaJuett	<u>Judy M. LaJuett</u>
Mr. Dennis LaJuett	<u>Judy M. LaJuett</u>
	mi. : i. :.

Donor	<u>In Loving Memory</u>
Mr. & Mrs. John Morgia	Lewis Fiorentino
Cook County Sheriff's Memorial Foundation	Lloyd Brown
Mr. & Mrs. James Farrell	Madeline Drake
Dcn. Bernard Slate	<u>Margaret Connelly</u>
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Kirchgessner	Mark Hanna
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Gracey	<u> Mary Lou Galuppo</u>
Dcn. Bernard Slate	Mary Rose McAloon
Mrs. Patricia B. McIlroy	<u>Mary Ulmen Pike</u>
Ms. Amy Murrock	Melania Murak
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Pearson	Michael Pasick
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Murrock	Norma O'Brien
Mr. & Mrs. William Flynn	<u> Pasquale "Pat" Crupi</u>
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Kirchgessner	Pat Wiley
Dcn. & Mrs. Kevin Mastellon	Paul Reese
Mrs. Rose Gaffney	Phillip "Butch" Gaffney
Mrs. Martha Matlick	Richard Aldrich
Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan	Robert Conners
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Gracey	Rodney Bush
Mr. & Mrs. James Farrell	Rosie Farrell
Mr. & Mrs. James Farrell	Royce Pickert
Mr. & Mrs. John Morgia	Sean Gleason
Mr. Frank Reff	Sister Cecelia Marie Hermann
Sr. Janet Coseo, SSJ	Sister Cecelia Marie Hermann
Mrs. Bev Hennigan	Sister Cecelia Marie Hermann
Mrs. Linda Watson & Mr. Kenneth Schwarz	
Dcn. Bernard Slate	Sister Kathleen DeBoalt
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas DeLosh	Ted Eckhoff
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Thompson	Thelma Koelmel
Mrs. Bev Hennigan	Thelma Koelmel
Mr. Kevin Lundy	Thelma Koelmel
Mr. & Mrs. Rejean Roux	Theresa & bernard Larivee
Mr. & Mrs. Henry Verne	Tim Verne
Mrs. Vickie Phillips	<u>Timothy Phillips</u>
Mr. & Mrs. Melvin Busler, Jr.	Tom Walker
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Kirchgessner	Walt Lapinski
Mr. Frank Reff	William Dallas
<u>Dr. Joseph Cannella</u>	William O'Brien

Thinking of You

Thinking of You Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC By Mrs. Catherine Carr

Thinking of You Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSCBy Mr. John Gaffney

Thinking of You Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSCBy Dcn. Bernard Slate

Thinking of You Frank Lauta By Mr. & Mrs. Bill Kirchgessner

Thinking of You Kevin Noon By Mr. & Mrs. Bill Kirchgessner

Thinking of You Rick Beyrle By Mr. & Mrs. Bill Kirchgessner Thinking of You Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC

By Mr. & Mrs. Donald La Flame

Thinking of You Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC By Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe

Thinking of You Joyce Jesmore
By Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow

Thinking of You Dr. Joseph Cannella "Thinking of you with love on December 27th."

By Dr. Mary & Mr. Paul Taylor

Thinking of You Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSCBy Sacred Heart Foundation

In Recognition - In Honor - In Celebration - Thank You

In Recognition of Mel Busler, Jr.
"Recipient of the Shapiro Award"
By Mrs. Sue Fiaschetti

In Recognition of Genevieve McGraw
By Mr. & Mrs. Paul Ingro

In Recognition of Casey Thomas McKee
By Mr. Casey McKee

In Recognition of Mel Busler, Jr.
"Recipient of the Shapiro Award"
By Dcn. Bernard Slate

Thank You Eduarda SabikBy Mr. John Gaffney

In Recognition of Sisters of St. Joseph By Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Margrey, Sr. In Recognition of Mel Busler, Jr.
"Recipient of the Shapiro Award"
By Sacred Heart Foundation

Thank You Dr. Joseph Cannella "With love and gratitude for your very generous gift." By Dr. Mary & Mr. Paul Taylor

Sacred Heart Foundation Benefactors

Mr. & Mrs. David Conklin Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Coseo Dr. & Mrs. Francis Farrell Ms. Rosemary M. Jellish King Willies Acquisitions Mr. & Mrs. Paul Mandeville

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Martocci Mr. & Mrs. William McDonough Mr. William McGurrin Mr. & Mrs. Cataldo Morgia Mr. & Mrs. Mark Reff Shorty's Place Dcn. Bernard Slate Mr. Edward Sweeny Ms. Dorothy Wirth

Business Memberships

A Cozzi & Co. Jesmore & Associates, CPA K of C Fourth Degree Our Lady of the Sacred Heart Shorty's Place Sisters of St. Joseph Sisters of the Precious Blood St. Paul's Church, Black River St. Mary's Church, Evans Mills



NON PROFIT ORG U.S. POSTAGE PAID WATERTOWN NY PERMIT 18

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

Learn to Believe in God's Love for You!

Marralattan

	Fiedhome ine	w Sterrer Torin	
I wish to receive an ϵ	electronic copy of the news	sletter.	
Name		Phone Number:	
			State:
If there is anyone els	se that you would like to re	ceive an electronic copy of	our newsletter,
please provide their	contact information below	- ·	·
Name:		Phone Number:	
Need a Foundation	on card? You can order can defect the next business day to the recipe Foundation card, yo	ards online 24/7 at the Foient for your convenience. Each ting support our mission. ortfoundation.com	
Thank You	In Recognition	In Memoriam	Thinking of You

Mission Statement